June 1, 2010
Assembly Member, (insert name) 

State Capitol, Room ####
Sacramento, CA 95814

Fax (916) 319-####
RE:  AB 2555 (Feuer, Nielsen, Jones, Monning) Support

Dear Assembly Member (insert name):

I am in strong support of AB 2555.  This legislation will protect elders and dependant adults who reside in long-term care facilities, by restoring funding to the local Long-Term Care Ombudsman Programs who are charged with providing advocacy services to residents in long-term care.

AB 2555 will help to establish more consistent funding to the Ombudsman Program, by utilizing a portion of the penalties paid by nursing homes that provide substandard care.  This bill will not cost the State General Fund and does not increase taxes.

Residents in long-term care are reliant on ombudsmen to conduct complaint investigations including allegations of abuse and neglect, and to conduct unannounced visits to long-term care facilities.  
The Ombudsman Program is the only consistent presence in long-term care facilities that provides resident centered advocacy and complaint investigation services, and is the voice for residents in long-term care.  I urge the State Assembly to protect your most vulnerable constituents and vote “yes” on AB 2555.
Sincerely,
(insert your name)
